
An invitation 
to join the Friends of the Musicians’ Chapel 
 
 
THE FRIENDS OF THE MUSICIANS’ CHAPEL 
 
The Friends of the Musicians’ Chapel are the custodians of the Musicians’ Chapel within the 
Church of the Holy Sepulchre (St Sepulchre’s) in the City of London and of the Musicians’ 
Book of Remembrance held permanently within the Musicians’ Chapel. 
 
For a minimum annual subscription of only £10.00 you can become a Friend and support the 
work of the Committee.  Your subscription may be Gift Aided. 
 
HOW OUR INCOME IS SPENT 
 
The Friends’ income, from subscriptions as well as collections at services, maintains and 
beautifies the Chapel (including the imminent installation of new lighting) and covers the 
cost of inscribing the Book of Remembrance each year with names of departed musicians. 
 
The Friends also supports music within the Church of the Holy Sepulchre (St Sepulchre’s) in 
the form of a contribution to the cost of the Organ Scholarship and to the Ensemble-in-
Residence scheme, a new development at the Church from September 2018 to which the 
Friends of the Musicians’ Chapel are particularly linked. 
 
HOW TO BECOME A FRIEND OF THE MUSICIANS’ CHAPEL 
 
To become a Friend, please contact the Secretary, Mrs Rita Castle, in one of the following 
ways: 
 

• Write by post to Mrs Rita Castle, Friends of the Musicians’ Chapel, St 
Sepulchre’s Church, Holborn Viaduct, London EC1A 2DQ to request a 
Subscription Form and a Gift Aid declaration form.   It will be assumed that you 
wish for future correspondence to be by post. 

 
• Write by email to Mrs Rita Castle using the office email address of the Friends 

mail@musicianschapel.org.uk to request a Subscription Form and a Gift Aid 
declaration form.  It will be assumed that you wish for future correspondence to 
be by email. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Andrew Morris 
Chairman 
 


